
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: Jennifer Brady
Cc: Shams Hasan (shasan@ebresources.com); Phillip Marshall; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Voluntary Cleanup Case RO0003181, Site Visit and Work Plan for GIG Facility, 8467 Patterson Pass Road,

 Livermore
Date: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 3:33:00 PM

Jennifer,
 
Thank  you for meeting me at the GIG Facility today and providing background information regarding
 the aboveground tank removal and observed soil contamination.  As we discussed today, Alameda
 County Environmental Health is requesting that a Work Plan to delineate the extent of
 contamination be submitted no later than September 18, 2015.  The Work Plan is to be prepared by
 a California-licensed Engineer or Geologist.  The Work Plan should at a minimum include a site
 history, description of conditions, and plans to delineate the extent of soil contamination in the area
 of the former tank.  Groundwater sampling will be required at some point in the investigation. 
 Therefore, please consider including groundwater sampling in the Work Plan in order to minimize
 mobilizations to the site.

Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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